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Dear Ahmet Korkutata,

You are invited to the International Distance Education Conferecence as an audience by organizing
the IDEC 2020.

IDEC 2019 will be held at at International Cyprus University, Nicosia, Turkish Republic of Northern
Cyprus, September 3-4, 2020.

Thank you in advance for your contribution toward the success of IDEC; We look forward to
welcoming you to IDEC 2020.

Sincerely,


